
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1685 

 

27 February 2018 

 

Mr  

Email: @ecolab.com 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Environmental Information Regulations Request Cooling Towers register 

 

Thank you for your request for a review of our response to your query received by 

the Chief Executive on 19 February.   I have considered your request and now attach 

the information requested. 

 

If you are not satisfied with this response you can appeal directly to: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Head of Health & Community Wellbeing 

On behalf of 

Chief Executive 
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